
This bill will reduce the current limits on renting in cities and towns across the state and will have a 
positive effect on the housing crisis in Rhode Island. It will also provide badly needed housing for URI 
students.  
My name is Brynne Wilson and I am a junior elementary education major at the University of Rhode 
Island. Searching for an off-campus house to live in this year was difficult, as the current ordinance has 
limited the number of houses available. It also forced us to pay for a house that has 4 bedrooms, when 
only 3 of us are allowed to live in it. As students with student loans and other finances, this is a 
massive financial burden. Rhode Island is home to me, as I grew up in North Kingstown, RI. As a voter in 
this district, I hope that you will listen to the resident's voices and support House Bill H7382.  
Thank you, 
Brynne Wilson 
 


